The Canadian Registry of the Tennessee Walking Horse

will hold its

2014 ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING

on May 10 at Klondike Victory Farm west of Red Deer, Alberta.

Please mark your calendars now and plan to attend.

As in previous years, we will hold a clinic that same weekend of May 10 - 11.

This year it will be a
GAIT FROM THE GROUND UP Clinic with Bill Roy
with individual attention for the new or experienced horse.

May 10-11 Book early. Space is limited.
Please phone Dianne at 1-403-271-7391 or email treasurer@crtwh.ca




	

